
Dear Parent/Legal Guardian, 

 

We understand your child has traveled a long way from home to study with us. To ensure the 

best care of your child in life and learning, we would like to let you know that in the event 

that a medical, legal or other unexpected emergency situations occur during your child’s term 

of study at National Taiwan Normal University, we would need an emergency power of 

attorney to act on your behalf so that necessary procedures can proceed (e.g. surgery, 

hospitalization decisions, etc.) as this will allow the university to sign the relevant documents 

on your behalf should you be unable to arrive in time. Given this is a matter concerning the 

health and safety of your child, we would respect your decision. Enclosed please find a letter 

of emergency power of attorney to facilitate our handling procedures should emergency 

events arise. Please indicate your reference, sign the form and have your child return the 

document during registration. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

National Taiwan Normal University 

Phone number for the Campus Security Center: +886 2 7734 3123 

........................................................................................................................... 

 

Emergency Power of Attorney 

 

I, the undersigned, am the parent/legal guardian of __________________________________, 

a student at the Department of ______________________________________________, 

National Taiwan Normal University. 

                                  

□In the event of an emergency occurring to my child, I authorize National Taiwan Normal 

University to sign relevant consent documents for medical, legal, accident treatment, or other 

procedures on my behalf. 

 

□I do not agree to such authorization.  

 

Parent/Legal Guardian:                              (Please Print Name) 

Mobile Number: 

Contact Person in Taiwan: 

Emergency Contact Number: 

 

Signature:  

Date: (YYYY/MM/DD) 


